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Walk-In Watertown May Hiring Event 
 
PIERRE, S.D. – The Department of Labor and Regulation Watertown Job Service will 
host its next “Walk-in Watertown” recruiting and hiring event on Wednesday, May 15, 
from 4-6 p.m. CDT at 2001 9th Ave. SW, Suite 200.  
  
Representatives from Healthy Food Ingredients, South Dakota Highway Patrol, and 
Tropical Smoothie will be available to visit with job seekers about their company and 
current job openings. 
  
Interested individuals seeking help with a resume or cover letter before the event can 
call the Watertown Job Service at 605-882-5131 to speak with a job advisor. To view 
open positions before the event, visit southdakotaworks.org.  
  
The next hiring event is scheduled for June 4-5, as a virtual hiring event in partnership 
with the Watertown Local Development Corporation and the Watertown Area Chamber 
of Commerce.  
 
Businesses interested in participating in future events should contact Business Service 
Specialist Mike Jennings at 605-271-7099. Walk In Watertown is a no-cost event 
offered to businesses and job seekers.  
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